
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A PUBLIC  INFORMATION WORKSHOP 
Design Project for I-95 from South of Commercial Boulevard to  
North of Cypress Creek Road—Segments 2 and 6 
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 435808-2-52-01 and 435808-6-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Public Information Workshop regarding the above 
referenced project. The virtual workshop will have a presentation followed by a question/comment period. Attendees can ask 
questions and/or make a comment via the chat function and project representatives will provide answers.  

Date:  Thursday, March 18, 2021     
Time: 5:30 p.m.  Presentation  
 followed by a Question and Answer Session 
 
• To register for the GoToWebinar and receive the link to join use the 

following link: https://bit.ly/3pSmIuE  

• If you prefer to dial in by phone, call 631-992-3221, access code  
        441-221-846     
 

• If you would like a copy of the presentation prior to the workshop, it will be 
available on March 11, 2021, at  https://www.95commercialtocypress.com/
index.html  

 

• If you are unable to join the workshop, a recording of it will be posted at:  
https://www.95commercialtocypress.com/index.html  

JOIN US AT THE PUBLIC MEETING 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Kenzot Jasmin P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
Florida Department of Transportation 
District Four 
3400 W. Commercial Blvd. 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 
Phone: (954) 777-4462 
Toll Free (866) 336-8435 Ext. 4462 
Email: kenzot.jasmin@dot.state.fl.us 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS DURING CONSTRUCTION 
• No daytime or peak-hour lane closures on I-95 

• No peak-hour lane closures on Cypress Creek Road 

• Detours and proper signage when temporary closures necessary 
 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 
• Construction start for both Segments: TBD (Construction not funded) 

• Construction Cost Estimate Segment 2: $38.2 million 
• Construction Cost Estimate Segment 6: $16.2 million 

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS SEGMENT 2 
• Additional turn lanes at the Cypress Creek Rd. / Andrews Ave. intersection 
• Modifications to N. Andrews Ave. bridge over I-95 
• Reconfigured N. Andrews Ave. and Park & Ride Lot southbound I-95 on ramps 
• Pedestrian and bicycle improvements on Cypress Creek Rd. 
• New On-Ramp from Andrews Ave. to I-95 southbound  
• Pavement resurfacing on Andrews Ave., Cypress Creek Rd., I-95 southbound,            

and ramps 

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS  SEGMENT  6  
• New I-95 northbound off ramp to westbound Cypress Creek Rd. including a new signal at Cypress Creek Rd. 

• Pavement resurfacing on I-95 northbound 

• Pavement resurfacing on Cypress Creek Rd.  

• Pedestrian and Bicycle improvements on Cypress Creek Rd. 

https://bit.ly/3pSmIuE
http://www.95commercialtocypress.com
http://www.95commercialtocypress.com

